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Watts Remy

From: director@electrosmogprevention.org
Sent: Saturday, March 23, 2019 3:40 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Yes on SB 281

Dear Senators,  
 
I am writing to encourage you to take strong action to label wireless devices with warnings so consumers will 
understand necessary safety precautions. Wireless devices emit radiofrequency radiation, associated with a large 
number of health problems including cancers, neurological, and immune system problems, in addition to learning, 
memory, autism, dementias, and ADD and ADHD. It is imperative that people using wireless devices are better informed 
so they may take proper actions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Susan Brinchman, Director 

Center for Electrosmog Prevention, a 501c3 nonprofit 

PO Box 655, La Mesa, CA, USA 

www.electrosmogprevention.org 


